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UPCOMING EVENTS 
 

Soccer  every Wednesday 

Hotdogs  Mondays 
(Orders & money by Thursday before) 

Ice blocks  Thursdays  

Big Read Bus  Tuesday 24 Nov.  

Kindy Orientation Wednesday, 18 Nov 
   10am – 1pm 
   Wednesday, 2 Dec 
   10am – 3pm 
Book Parade & 
  Book Fair  Friday 27 November 
 
Taralga Wildlife Park  tbc 
 
End of Year  Wednesday, 16 Dec.  
         Assembly at 2pm 
 

 

Tirranna Public School acknowledges the traditional custodians of this land and pays respect to Elders past and present. We must 
always remember that this land is, was and always will be traditional land. 

Respect                   Responsibility                     Pride           

Tuesday 10 November 2020 
Term 4 Week 5 
 

Tirranna Public School 
Phone: 4821 4645 

Email: tirranna-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au  
Website: www.tirranna-p.schools.nsw.gov.au 

PRINCIPAL’S REPORT 
Dear families, 

Families will receive a short video about whole school 
planning via email.  We need all families to watch this 
short video and then complete the two important surveys 
being sent home.  Families can choose to either 
complete the surveys digitally or by paper copy.  Your 
thoughts and responses are a critical part of whole school 
planning. 
 
Mr Ross Copland, Tirranna’s substantive principal, has 
been successful in gaining the permanent principal role 
at Marulan Public School through merit selection. We wish 
Mr Copland every success as he continues in this role 
permanently.   For consistency purposes, I will continue to 
proudly work with our wonderful students, staff and 
families throughout Term 4.  Families will be updated 
should there be any changes. 
  
Thank you to families for responding to the Book Fair 
Survey.  Our Book Week celebrations and Bookfair will 
definitely go ahead and we look forward to this.  Please 
see the attached flyer. Students are encouraged to 
prepare WILD & CURIOUS costumes for our Book Week 
parade on 27 November. 
 
New Term 4 Health and Safety guidelines have not 
significantly altered the rules surrounding having families 
on site.  Our End of Year Assembly will likely be held during 
the day on Wednesday 16th December at 2pm.  Our 
families are invited to attend this and will need to strictly 
comply with health safety guidelines.  Please respond to 
the attached invitation by Friday, 20 November 2020. 
 
 
Ms Pryor, 
Relieving Principal 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Don’t forget that the Big Read Bus visits us 
on Tuesdays every 3 weeks.  The next visit 
is scheduled for Tuesday, 24 November 
and the date is set out in our upcoming 
events. 
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School Fundraisers 

Ice blocks will be 
available each 
Thursday at a 
cost of $1.00 

Hotdogs will be available 
each Monday at a cost 
of $2.00. Orders must be 
in by Thursday before.  

Kindergarten Orientation 
We held our first Kindy Orientation day on Wednesday, 4 November and enjoyed welcoming 
Amelia and Tanisha into our school.  The remaining Kindy orientation sessions will be held on 
Wednesday 18 November and Wednesday 2 December.  Invitations have been sent to students 
who have enrolled for 2021.  Tirranna is a great school.  If you know of any potential enrolments, 
please ask them to contact our office staff. 

 

Assembly Awards and PBL 
 

Week 3 Awards:  Lexie, Ruby, Nate and Heather 
Week 4 Class Awards: Jamie & Elena   
Week 5 Class Awards: Heather 
PBL Focus Week 4:    Walk in Passive Spaces 
   

Naidoc Week – 9 to 13 November 2020 
Always Was. Always Will Be. 

Each year schools acknowledge Australia’s shared history, particularly acknowledging Indigenous 
Australians.  It is important to remember and learn from the past.  Students will complete activities 
in class during the week. 

150th Pavers  
After many delays due to bushfires, Covid-19 and then copious amounts of rain, we have finally 
completed the paver display out the front of the school and it looks fabulous.   

  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our mystery veg has revealed itself as a cauliflower! Our snow peas are growing brilliantly too. 

Class awards Week 4:  
Elena & Jamie 

Awards Week 3:  Lexie, Ruby, Nate & Heather  

Naidoc Week Art Activities  


